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This is without a doubt a completely ridiculous proposal. No material issues have 

ever been identified related to mail-in ballots in Oregon (or anywhere else in the US, 

for that matter). This bill--like Trump's decree regarding in-person voting--is nothing 

more than an obvious attempt to avoid accountability for unpopular Republican 

policies and values.  


